From: Ian 

Sent: 13 September 2016 13:23

To: Emily Shaw

Subject: Planning application 16/01525

Dear Emily

I object to the above planning application on the grounds that the proposal is nothing more than another spurious application by the Norquets to distract your officers and other council departments from the numerous enforcement notices in place, some of which this planning application compromises. 

Kind regards

Ian O'Hare 

